
    

May 18, 1978 

Mr. Allen H. McCreight, Chief 
FOI/PA Branch 
Records Management Division 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
Washington, D.C. 20535 

Dear Mr. McCreight: 

By letter dated March 31, 1978, Mr. Quinlan Shea, Jr., Direc- 

tor, Office of Privacy and Information Appeals, U.S. Department of 

Justice, announced a decision that records of the Department of 

Justice compiled pursuant to the anvestigations of the assassinations 

of President Kennedy and Dr. King whould be furnished to my client, 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, without charge. In his letter, Mr. Shea also 

stated that his determination that search fees and copying charges 

should be waived is to apply retroactively. (A copy of Mr. Shea's 

March 31, 1978 letter is attached hereto) 

In-accordance with Mr. Shea's fee waiver determination, I 

request that you refund the monies which he has paid to the Federal 

Bureau of Investigation to obtain records in its files on the 

assassinations of President Kennedy and Dr. King. 

If any problem arises, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

Sincerely yours, 

James H. Legar


